
 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
Half Term - Break up - Friday 13th February 
                     Return   - Monday 23rd February 
 
 
Easter Break - Break up - Thursday 2nd April 
                         Return    - Monday 20th April 

       Next School Nurse 
Drop In Session 

 

Wednesday 25th February 
from 8.30am 

 

The nurse will be available to discuss any 
health or behaviour issues you may have, 
regarding your child. 
No appointment is necessary, just hand your name in at the 
main office on that morning. 
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Trampolining Success 

Ava Wetherell, from our Nursery, has been attending 
trampolining lessons at South Tyneside Gymnastics 
Club, at Temple Park Leisure Centre. She recently 
gained her Level 6 award from the British Gymnastics 

Association. To achieve 
this award, Ava had to do 
various jumps, turns and 
seat drops, in a long   
sequence without       
stopping! She thoroughly 
enjoys her lessons every 
Wednesday. 

This is fantastic Ava, 
well done!!!! 

 

 
If you have a photo and some news about your child’s 

achievement out of school and you would like it to    
appear in the newsletter, please email it to us at 

 
dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk 

Please mark it for the Ashley Chronicle.  
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
     

Bowled Over!!!!! 
 

We were quite literally bowled over by the great         
response to our fundraising day, in memory of Joseph 
Sinton. Thanks to everyone who donated and sent in 
cakes for our cake sale. We raised a brilliant £600 for 
the Future Fund.  
The bowling lane, donated for the day by AMF Bowling 
was great fun. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The cakes were delicious and Joseph’s classmates were a 

brilliant help throughout the day 
and entertained everyone with 
their dancing.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The charity event, held on Saturday by Joseph’s parents 
was an incredible success, raising over £13 000 for the 
Future Fund.  
                             Thank you for your support 
 



 
International Week 

 

Once again, our International Week has been a huge success, with the children learning about different countries 
and cultures around the world. Here are a few photos capturing a snapshot of the week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               Sangria in Year 1 (Non alcoholic!!!)  
                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                  Sarah the Chef came to make some fabulous food 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Jessica, in Year 4 made an amazing Japanese cake! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Reception children made Chinese drums and joined in playing along with a video 
 
 

Watch out for more photos of International Week in our next newsletter, after half term.  

Please recycle this newsletter 
 
 

Head Teacher’s Drop In Sessions 
 

Thursday 26th February (am) 
 

Should there be anything which you wish to discuss  
urgently, please don’t hesitate to contact me immediately. 

Mr Dumble got to try the Chinese Stir Fry 


